September 14, 2023

A special meeting of the Ligonier Borough Council was held Thursday, September 14, 2023 at
6:43pm in the Town Hall with President Matt Smith presiding. The purpose of the meeting was
to consider a Resolution to approve or disapprove the Inter-Municipal Liquor License transfer
request to Tubmill Creek Provisions, LLC. From Coco’s, LLC of 201 West Drive, Greensburg PA.

Solicitor George Welty read the proposed Resolution 2023-05 regarding inter-municipal
transfer of a restaurant liquor license pursuant to 47 Pa .C.S.A. 461 (b.3) of the liquor code of
the Commonwealth of PA, as amended so as to provide for the transfer of a liquor license
owned by Coco’s, LLC which is presently in safekeeping with the PA Liquor Control Board, and
was formerly used at 201 West Drive, Greensburg, Westmoreland County to Tubmill Creek
Provisions, LLC for use at 106 North St. Clair Street.

Solicitor Welty stated that the Resolution is now ready for action.

A motion was made by Jordan Frei and seconded by Judy Hoffer to approve Resolution 2023-
05. The motion carried with all in favor.

The motion ended the special meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Janette Shaw
Secretary-Treasurer



